
Kumamoto International Foundation 

May 13, 2016  

No.60 (Life)    

 

“2016 Kumamoto Earthquake School Education Emergency Call” is started 

 

We have started a telephone consultation window called “2016 Kumamoto Earthquake 

School Education Emergency Call” at the Board of Education. Parents can have 

consultations over the phone about school education problems caused by the 

earthquake. 

 

1. Starting date: 13
th

 May (Fri) 2016  

 

2. Service hours: 9a.m. to 6p.m. (From Monday to Friday except on national holidays) 

 

3. Target people: The parents of students 

 

4. Contact number: 096-328-2977 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


